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DIRECTORS OF THE KEDC
April 1, 2025RS-25-041



Background
 On March 4, 2025, City Council approved a motion of 

direction to add a seat to the KEDC Board of Directors for 
the President of the Innovation Black Chamber of 
Commerce. 

 The KEDC currently consists of nine directors, three from the 
City of Killeen Mayor and City Council, three from the 
Greater Killeen Chamber of Commerce, and three from the 
Killeen Industrial Foundation.  This action would increase the 
total number from nine to ten.

 The KEDC bylaws state that the number of directors may be 
increased or decreased by the Killeen City Council.
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Recommendation

Based on Council’s direction, staff recommends 
increasing the number of directors of the KEDC 
from nine to ten to add one director from the 
Innovation Black Chamber of Commerce.
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